
MEMO         
 

To:  Transmission Advisory Group  
 
From:  Rich Wodyka  
   
Date: March 7, 2007 
 
Subject:  Next TAG Meeting 
 
The next Transmission Advisory Group (TAG) meeting is tentatively scheduled for 

the afternoon of April 26th in Raleigh, NC. The meeting agenda along with the 

specific time and location of the meeting will be sent out at a later date, but the OSC 

wanted to make sure that the TAG members were informed of this date now so that it 

could be reserved on your April calendar schedule. Once the agenda with the meeting 

location and time is posted you will be notified and if you are planning to attend this 

TAG meeting you must register at the NCTPC website (www.nctpc.org/nctpc).  
 

The purpose of this TAG meeting will be to: 1) review and discuss the NCTPC 

Supplemental Report on the 2006 Transmission Collaborative Plan which addresses 

the transmission upgrades necessary for a 1,200 MW transfer from Duke into 

Progress, 2) receive a status report on the 2007 Study activities, and 3) discuss the 

implications of the recent FERC Order 890 regional planning requirements on the 

NCTPC Process. The final draft of the 2006 Supplemental Report will be sent out to 

you for your review well in advance of this meeting. Your comments on the report 

will be solicited in advance of the meeting to ensure that any concerns or questions 

can be addressed at the scheduled meeting. The OSC and I look forward to your 

participation in the upcoming TAG meeting. 
 

If you are no longer interested in participating in this process and wish to be removed 

from the TAG distribution list, please use the Contact Information feature on the 

NCTPC website to let us know and we will remove you from the list. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by email  

(rwodyka@gestalt-llc.com) or phone 484-431-0335. 

 

        Rich Wodyka 


